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FHC is excited to be a part of two great
events that are coming up this month

Dementia Experience
Freedom Home Care and Monarch Health Care
Management ask community members to join them for
a unique experience that will change the way they view
Dementia. The Dementia Experience aims to educate
people that Dementia is about much more than memory
loss. The experience includes a Virtual Dementia Tour
and a Dementia Friends Presentation. 

Tuesday, April 17 
Virtual Dementia Tours – 3:45 to 5:00 p.m. 
Dementia Friends Presentation – 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. 
Laurel’s Peak Rehabilitation Center, 700 James
Avenue, Mankato 
 
Light refreshments will be served. Participants need to

register in advance to ensure a space in the Virtual Dementia Tour. Individual tours last 15
minutes. 

Planning for the Future -
Expert Advice to Avoid
Conflict and Confusion 
Area experts are coming together to offer a panel
discussion to help aging adults navigate through Elder
Care Planning in an effort to avoid conflict and
confusion. Topics for the morning will cover items such
as tax breaks for seniors, the complexities of estate
and inheritance taxes, long-term care planning, the
pros, cons and costs of annuities, when to adjust
portfolios, how to get started on estate planning, and
what documents need to be in place to protect loved
ones who benefit from an inheritance. Participants are
encouraged to bring a list of their own questions about planning for the future for our panel
experts. 
 
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., Friday, April 27 
St. Peter Community Center, Room 219, 600 South Fifth Street, St. Peter, MN 
Light refreshments will be served. 
 
Please contact Christine for information about the events or to register for the Dementia
Experience. 

Meet Erin Lanska
Grant, LSW
 
Erin’s experience includes working as
a direct support professional, personal
care attendant and home health aid.
She has a degree from Minnesota State University, Mankato in
social work and is a licensed social worker with the state of
Minnesota. She completed an internship with Minnesota
Rehabilitation Center Inc., The Ombudsman Office for Mental
Illness and Developmentally Disabled and Minnesota Valley
Action Council. Erin feels working in different aspects of care
has given her a better understanding of caregiving on a day-to-
day basis. 
 
Find out more about Erin. 
 
 

Ask the
Expert

Q: I care for my
husband who has
Alzheimer’s. I love
to do it, but
sometimes I get so
overwhelmed. This
spring my
granddaughter is
getting married and
I’m afraid I will
have to miss her
wedding because I
can’t leave my
husband alone.
What should I do?

Find out what
advice Sharon has
for
this overwhelmed
caregiver. 

Find out more about Freedom Home Care.
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